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FOR IMMEDIATE PRESS RELEASE 
November 7, 2013 

SHOOTING INVESTIGATION ONGOING 
 Auburn Police are investigating a drive-by shooting that took place at 14 Newbury St. last 
night. At approximately 8:15pm, an unknown subject fired approximately a dozen rounds 
into the apartment building from the street. Witnesses saw a blue sport utility vehicle fleeing 
the scene. No one was injured. 
 
During the investigation, officers discovered crack cocaine, marijuana and nearly $3500 in 
suspected drug proceeds in the second floor apartment. 26 y/o Gary Wallace of  14 
Newbury St was arrested and charged with Aggravated Trafficking in Scheduled Drugs and 
possession of  Marijuana. Wallace is currently being held at the Androscoggin County Jail on 
$15,000 cash bail. 
 
The shooting remains under investigation. Anyone with information regarding the shooting 
should contact Detective Jason Moore. 
 

 
 


	For Immediate Press Release
	shooting investigation ongoing

